
CITY OF VAUGHAN 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF SEPTEMBER 28, 2022 

Item 31, Report No. 32, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted, as 
amended, by the Council of the City of Vaughan on September 28, 2022, as follows: 

By approving the confidential recommendation of the September 28, 2022 Council 
(Closed Session). 
 
 
 

31. NEW BUSINESS – CURRENT AND POTENTIAL DEVELOPMENT 
PROPOSALS ALONG ISLINGTON AVENUE BETWEEN LANGSTAFF 
ROAD AND WILLIS ROAD 

The Committee of the Whole recommends: 

That staff report back to a future Committee of the Whole meeting, 
regarding current and potential development proposals along 
Islington Avenue between Langstaff Road and Willis Road, and what 
extent of said development can be sustained by the corridor given 
inter alia the current width of the road and developments of any kind 
within one kilometer of the corridor and potential terms of reference 
for such a study and budget thereof, and how such a study can be 
facilitated by means of an interim control by-law. 

The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by 
Councillor Carella. 

 
  




